MASS FOR THE DECEASED — NOVEMBER 3, 2023 — WRITE UP BY RICHARD ALMEIDA

It was a wonderful celebration honouring the loved ones of our community and also the faith,
binding us spiritually and socially.

The snack was ideal and the Chai was excellent.
After the Chai we enjoyed a Sing-a-long which led us down memory lane.

It was delightful to sing and hear the "Nostalgic Oldies" of an era of our youth and the good
times. Those were the days dear friends.

It was really nice to see the community of TEGSA sitting in a circle and to me it seemed to be
"Happy campers"

Keep up the Spirit, Christmas is around the corner.

See you all soon.



